September Meeting Minutes (continued)

Tours: There is also a car show planned at Nemacolin Woodlands. Howard
Finney has been in contact with Nemacolin, but was not present at the meeting to
provide any information.

Newsletter: Mark DeFloria continues to look for a volunteer to take over the
newsletter. Please have any information for the Roundup in by the ;ld Friday of the
Month.

Website: Mark DeFloria has posted pictures taken at the car show on our
website. Clay Stoner has been sending pictures to Mark, which he plans to also
post on the website.

Apparel: Although John Kuhns was not present, Members wishing to order club
apparel were asked to stop by the front table, and their orders would be taken by
one of the Directors.

NEW BUSINESS:

2006 Kick Off Party: The 2006 Kick Off Party will be held at the Pipetown
American Legion Post 982 on the xth of April.

Annual Meeting: The Annual Meeting in January, 2006 will be scheduled
between the “Play-offs” and the Super Bowl. It will be held at Dino’s, in Latrobe.

60th Annual Glidden Revival Tour: Harvey Eger and Bill Maurer spoke briefly
about the 60" Annual Glidden Revival Tour held earlier this month in Altoona, Pa.
There were six days of touring, with 304 cars participating. Cars had to have been
manufactured prior to 1935. There were visits to Raystown Lake, State College,
Gravity Hill, Dept. of the Interior Johnstown Flood Museum, Horseshoe Curve,
Altoona Railroad Museum and numerous other sites throughout the Altoona
region.

MISCELLANEOUS:

Upcoming Shows/Tours: There is a need for cars for Ligonier Days on October 1
5, 2005. Cars built before 1945 have been requested.

There is a car cruise held every Friday evening in Cranberry, approximately 4
miles south of the Turnpike interchange. A car cruise is also held every Friday
night at Mineral Beach, on Route 88 South, beyond Bethel Park.

A Fireman’s Convention parade will also be coming up in Greensburg in the near
future.



